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Avista Corp.
1411 East Mission P.O.Box3727
Spokane. Washin$on 99220-0500
Telephone 509-489-0500
Toll Free 800-721-9170
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May 16,2022

JanNoriyuki, Secretary
Idaho Public Utilities Commission
11331 W. Chinden Blvd. Bldg. 8, Ste. 201-4'
Boise,Idaho 83714

RE: Case No. AVU-E-22-06 - Staff s Petition to Update Colstrip-Related Adjustable Portion
of Avoided Costs Rates for Existing PITRPA Contracts

Avista Corporation dba Avista Utilities (Avista or Company) received the Notice of Petition and

notice of Modified Procdure, Order No. 35402, from the Idaho Public Utilities Commission
(PUC or Commission) dated May 13, 2022, nonfying the Company of Staffs petition to the
Commission to approve the annual revision to update the Colstrip-related adjustable portion of
avoided costs rates for existing PURPA contracts. The Company has reviewed the new published
avoided cost rates and agrees that the calculations are correct.

Please direct any questions on this matter to Clint Kalich at (509) 495-4532 or myself at (509)

495-2782.

Sincerely
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Shawn Bonfield
Sr. Manager, Regulatory Policy & Strategy


